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Have you checked your mail lately? With upcoming changes to
Medicaid your mental health benefits will change or stop...

There will be changes to adult Medical Assistance/Medicaid (MA) in Pennsylvania. You may receive a letter in the mail
from the Department of Public Welfare that discusses the changes to your coverage. The letter will explain if you need

to take action in order to continue coverage.

To obtain more information on how these changes may affect you here are several options:

o contact the statewide change center at 1-877-395-8930
o visit the compass website at www.compass.state.pa.us

o visit the Healthy PA website at www.HealthyPA.com

Family Service Association of Bucks County is working to determine how these changes affect the individuals we serve.
Staff would like to encourage you to check your mail and call the statewide change center with any questions. If you
have difficulty understanding the letter, please ask your therapist, case manager, nurse or peer specialist for assistance.

We will be of assistance to you as much as possible during this transition.

Regards,

FSABC Staff
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